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Rev. Thomas Morrette (ext. 120) 
Pastor 
 

Rev. Desmond J. Rossi (ext. 127) 
Parochial Vicar 
 

Deacon F. David Powers (ext. 135) 
Deacon Associate 
 
Rev. Robert Hohenstein (retired) 
Rev. Liam Condon (retired) 
Clergy Assistance 
 

Robin Mattes (ext. 110) 
Parish Secretary/Cemetery Representative 
 

Catherine DeSantis (ext. 125) 
Baptism Coordinator/Webmaster 
 

Ann McCoy (ext. 130) 
Administrator for Finances 
 

Jo Kaczmarek (ext. 115) 
Pastoral Associate for Faith Formation 
Leona Stone, Assistant (Ext. 136) 
 

Maria Polidore (ext. 121) 
Pastoral Associate for Youth Ministry 
 

Kent Baker (ext. 113) 
Pastoral Associate for Liturgy/Music 
 

Bill Englert   (ext. 130) Maintenance 
 

Jim Kane and Theresa LaPoint, Trustees 
  
 

Mass Schedule: 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00 PM 

Sunday: 7:30 AM, 9:00 AM, 11:15 AM 

Tues., Wed. & Thurs. 12:10 PM 

Friday: 8:05 AM 
 

Exposition and Adoration of the 
Most Blessed Sacrament 

First Friday of the month 9 AM—3 PM 
Wednesdays 1—9 PM 

 

Sacrament of Baptism:                          
First Sunday of the month at 12:30 PM 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturdays 3:00 - 3:45 PM                                  
or upon request 

 

Sacrament of Matrimony: 

For adequate preparation  

arrangements should be made at least 
six months prior to the desired date. 

 

St. Mary's/St. Alphonsus 

Regional Catholic School: 

Patricia Balmer, Principal 

Pre-School thru Grade 8— 

 518-792-3178 
 

Glens Falls Hospital Chaplain 

Sister Donna Irvine, S.S.N.D. 

518-926-3532 

Parish and Cemetery Office Hours: 

  9:00 AM - 4:00 PM  (Closed 12-1 PM) 

   St. Mary’s Church  
     62 Warren Street, Glens Falls, NY 12801 

Telephone: 518-792-0989 
Fax: 518-792-0251 

Website: stmarysglensfalls.org 
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From Father Tom 
 
 
 

First Communion 
 

Yesterday, May 4th, our second graders received the Sacrament of First Holy Communion in our church.  This day 

is one of our parish‘s most important because we see the Eucharistic Lord come into the minds and hearts of ―the 

little ones‖ so precious to God.  Congratulations to these second graders and their families. Our prayer is that what 

was begun yesterday will continue, uninterrupted, throughout their lives.  This first reception of the Lord in the 

Blessed Sacrament should begin a life-long reception of Christ who is Food for our spiritual journey. 

 

Students in this year’s First Communion Class: 

 

Breck Allen 
Charlotte Barrrows 

Melissa Blakely 
Jack Brown 
Liam Duffy 

Hannah Durrin 
Jarett Eldred 
Remi Fordley 

Justin Foster Jr. 
Layla Foster 

Jason Hall 
Kathryn Hart 

 

 
Landon Holderman 

Luke Holderman 
Holly Hirsch 

Guilia Hughes 
Ben Ives 

Emma Kennedy 
Madeleine Lieberth 

Caden Lyons 
Moira McDonough 

Henry McPhee 
Gianna Morris 
Karina Pietri 

 

Claire Porto 
Andrew Portuese 

Finley Purvis 
Harper Purvis 
Liam Quartiers 
Grayson Rajter 
Gavin Raymond 
Benjamin Rivers 

Ella Rossetti 
Eli Streicher 

Nehemiah Torres                                     
Kieran Westfall 

Our First Communion catechists: Anne Casola, Jenni Porto, Teresa Kaye, Natalia Burin 



 

 

May is the Month of Mary 
 

―By following Mary, you can never go astray.  By praying to her you will never fall.  By thinking of her you will 
never err.  Protected by her, you need not fear.  Guided by her, you will reach salvation.‖ – St. Bernard 
 
Catholics know that we honor the mother of the Lord most especially during the month of May.  We know that we 
owe so much to Mary.  Our salvation was brought about by this teenage girl‘s willingness to be the ―handmaid of 
the Lord‖.  Not that she looks for any reward or recognition from us.  She desires only our eternal happiness and 
God‘s glory.  She knows that only Jesus, her Son, can accomplish this.  Not only did God the father choose Mary 
to bring Jesus to the world but He chose Mary to bring the world to Jesus.  St. Louis Marie De Montfort, a priest 
in love with the Blessed Virgin, wrote a quintessential work on Mary called ―True Devotion to Mary‖.  Here are a 
few quotes from it.  Why not pick up a copy of this book and immerse yourself in the glory and gift of the Mother 
of God. 
 
“The more we honor the Blessed Virgin, the more we honor Jesus Christ, because we honor Mary only that we 
may the more perfectly honor Jesus, since we go to her only as the way by which we are to find the end we are 
seeking, which is Jesus Christ.” 
 
“I avow, with all the Church, that Mary, being a mere creature that has come from the hands of the Most High, is 
in comparison with His Infinite Majesty less than an atom; or rather, she is nothing at all, because only He is “He 
Who is” (Exodus 3.14); consequently that grand Lord, always independent and sufficient to Himself, never had, 
and has not now, any absolute need of the holy Virgin for the accomplishment of His Will and for the manifesta-
tion of His Glory.  He has but to will in order to do everything.  Nevertheless, I say that, things being as they are – 
that is, God having willed to commence and to complete His greatest works by the most holy Virgin ever since He 
created her – we may well think He will not change His conduct in the eternal ages; for He is God, and He chang-
es not, either in His sentiments or in His conduct.  It was only through Mary that God the Father gave His only-
begotten Son to the world.  The world was unworthy, says St. Augustine, to receive the Son of God directly from 
the Father’s hands.  He gave Him to Mary in order that the world might receive Him through her.” 
 
“All perfection consists in being conformed, united and consecrated to Jesus Christ.  Therefore, the most perfect 

of all devotions, is without doubt, that which the most perfected conforms, unites and consecrates us to Jesus.  

Now, Mary being the most conformed of all creatures to Jesus Christ, is follows that, of all devotions, that which 

most consecrates and conforms the soul to Our Lord is devotion to His holy Mother, and that the more a soul is 

consecrated to Mary, the more it is consecrated to Jesus.” 

Mother‘s Day Spiritual Cards 

Mother‘s Day Spiritual Cards are available at the church entrances. Loved ones will be remembered at all Masses 
on Mother‘s Day weekend throughout the month of May. Envelopes may be placed in the collection basket or 
dropped off at the parish office. Please do not leave them at church. 
 

Help us Honor the Blessed Mother in May 
  

May is a traditional month that Catholics honor the Blessed Virgin Mary. As a parish, we would like to offer a  
Rosary for her intentions every day of the month. If you or your family can commit to praying the Rosary on one 
day this month, please add your names to the calendar on the lobby bulletin board. Pray your rosary anywhere—it 
does not have to be in the church. At the end of May, we will have sent up a beautiful bouquet of prayers for our 
Lady‘s intentions.  Rosary beads and instructional pamphlets are in the lobby. 

 
Sacrificial Giving and Attendance for April 27th –28th  

 
Due to a press renovation our bulletin publisher, Liturgical Publications asked for early transmission of this bulle-
tin which didn‘t allow us to include the collection and attendance for April 27th and 28th.  



  .    Wisdom, Power, and Glory 

Scripture study on the Holy Spirit in the Old and New Testaments will start on Saturday, May 11th at 1:00 pm 
in the meeting room of the church. Each meeting will last about an hour. There are no books to purchase, but bring 
a Bible if you have one. The presenter is Gary Farrell. The study will run for about eight weeks. 
 

Annual St. Mary‘s Raffle 
 

Raffle tickets for this year‘s annual St. Mary‘s Parish Raffle have been mailed out to all parishioners.  If you   
haven‘t received yours, please contact Janet Myette at (518) 793-8518 to make arrangements to obtain them.  Help 
us make our annual raffle a big success.  Monies raised go to keeping our parish afloat.  Winners will be chosen at 
the summer parish festival on June 8th. 
 

Knights of Columbus 
 
Knights of Columbus, Glens Falls Council #194 is an active Council supporting St Mary's and  Our Lady of the 
Annunciation parishes.  We support our Pastors, school, religious education programs and multiple charitable    
organizations across the area. Are you interested in supporting our Catholic community and enriching your 
faith?  Our monthly meeting is the third Tuesday of the month.  We start with the Rosary at 6:45, followed by the 
7:00 meeting.  Refreshments are served after the meeting.  If you have questions or are interested in learning more 
about the Knights contact Tim McNulty, (518) 728-7739.  You can also find out more about the Council on our 
website:  http://www.kofc194.com/ 
 

Post Abortion Healing 
 

A Rachel‘s Vineyard Retreat is an opportunity to experience God‘s love and healing after an abortion in a safe environment.  

Part of the Catholic Church‘s outreach to those who have suffered because of an abortion, this weekend retreat experience 

has helped countless women (and men) whose lives have been touched by abortion.  The retreats are offered in hundreds of 

locations throughout the United States and internationally.  Founded by Dr. Theresa and Kevin Burke, LSW, Rachel‘s Vine-

yard has been a source of great reconciliation throughout the world.  The retreat in our diocese will take place from May 17-

19th at the Carondolet Hospitality Center is Latham, N.Y.  Participation is strictly confidential. For further information or to 

register call Pat Mousaw at 518-222-1160 or go to rachelsvineyardalbany@yahoo.com. The cost for the weekend of $195 

includes room, meals and materials.  Father Tom will cover the cost of anyone wishing to attend. 

Catholic Charities Collection 
 

Our parish has been asked by Catholic Charities to help in meeting the needs of their neediest clients, many of 
whom are living with HIV/Aids and other debilitating illnesses. These are the things that are not covered by food 
stamps. The items most needed are personal care items such as soap, shampoo and conditioner, body lotion, shav-
ing supplies, cleaning and laundry supplies, toilet paper, tissues, paper towels, dish detergent, etc. You may think 
of other personal care items that are important to you and if you care to donate them they will be gratefully       
received. The date for this donation will be Sunday, May 19th. Baskets will be left at the two entrances to the 
church. These are things that are regularly given out by our food pantry but many of these people are homebound 
and unable to come to the food pantry on Fridays. 

 
Baby Bottle Drive 

 
Please support The Open Arms Pregnancy Center baby bottle fundraiser by taking home a baby bottle and filling 
it with change, cash or a check. Bring your filled bottle back on Father‘s Day (or to the rectory any weekday).  

 

UPCOMING: Our annual Parish Festival will be held on Friday, June 7 and Saturday, June 8 in the Rectory parking lot and school 
playground. Also, coming in July, a huge parish rummage sale.  Start now putting aside the items that will benefit the sale. 


